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People of God, Reaching Everyone with the Love of

 
Christ 

 

The ONLY thing that remains the same ... is CHANGE 
 
Changes are happening in our world at light speed ... Some might say at an alarming 
rate.  Changes in our nation, our state, our city, our community, and our neighborhoods 
have impacted life in every way.  Yet, our calling and commission from Christ remains 
the same:  To GO and reach the WORLD.  So how can we do that in the midst of all of 
this change? 
 
I could dance around this topic for a while, but why not cut to the chase?  While our 
message can NEVER CHANGE (because the Gospel is not ours to change), our 
methods must.  The way the we will reach people in 2023 will be different from the way 
we reached people in 1995 (when I first moved to Florence and began my tenure at 
EBC).   
 
People who are seeking Christ are looking for something genuine:  less flash and 
polish, and more real.  Sometimes I think we made mistakes in the past with flash and 
polish.  They look at us to see if it is real to us first.  So, the greatest thing you can do to 
reach others for Christ is to LIVE IT and then TELL IT.  And we must do both and 
remember that one won't work without the other. 
 
We have a new year before us and, contrary to what the world would have you believe, 
there are more people right now seeking Christ in Florence, SC, than ever before.  
 
GO GET 'EM! 
 
David 
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Parents of Youth and Children, it’s time to 
register for camp. 
 
Register & pay a deposit for Centrikid Children’s 
camp at tiny.cc/centrikid23  by February 10th. 
 
Regsiter and pay a deposit for RA & GA camps 
at tiny.cc/ragacamp23   by January 11th. 
 
Register and pay a deposit for Youth Summer 
Camp at  tiny.cc/crashcamp23  by January 22nd. 
 

 

Join the Discipleship 
team on Sunday 
Evenings in January at 
6:00 pm in the Chapel 
as they lead in helping 
us learn how to 
successfully follow 
Christ.  
You could come learn 
as a SS Teacher and 
then use this study in 
Sunday School. 

 

There will be Prayer Meeting  
at 6:15 pm on Wednesday, 
 January 4th in the Chapel 
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A six week study beginning, Monday, March 9th at 
6:00 pm in the Mears House 

 

 

 

 

Ways to give your tithe 
  •   text to 73256 and enter 
      EBCSC 
  •   drop it by the church  
      office  
  •   drop it in the secure   
      church  mailbox 
  •   mail to 524 S. Ebenezer Rd.  

 
 

 

Financial Report Through December 25, 2022 
 
Year to date needs………....$1,583,683.92 
Year to date receipt………...$1,409,546.80 

 
Come and visit the EBC Missions Counter 
in the Welcome Center.   
Keep updated with the  information 
boards, handouts, and collection bins 
for items.   

EBC 
Missions 

  

Deacons Meeting 
Sunday January 8th  

5:00 pm 

Betty Mears Circle 
will meet 

Thursday,January  12th 
at 10:30 am 

in the Mears House 

 

 

January 29th  
New boys and girls 
underwear will be 
collected as a 
donation to the 
Foster Care 
Clothing Closet. 


